
Town Council refuse request to not build vital bridge 

 

At the Saltash Town Council Planning and Licensing Committee held on 19 November 
2024, Members present recommended refusal of planning application PL24/08269 to 
remove the footbridge contribution and replace with a sustainable transport 
contribution. 

The original design was to have a footbridge from Pillmere to Berry Park creating a 
pedestrian and cycle route linking the two areas. This was part of the Section 106 
agreement and a commitment by the developer at the time.  

The Mayor of Saltash Councillor Julia Peggs said, “Being mindful of the frustration raised 
by residents during the consultation period Members wish to acknowledge these 
concerns and to support the need for the footbridge.” 


